Coughlin Ann

From: Victoria Dolby Toews, MPH <victoriatoews@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:12 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: National Popular Vote

| support HB2927 and do not support SB825.

Voting for the president should take into account every citizen’s vote. The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact
should be adopted by Oregon. Thank you.



